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March 15, 2021

The Honorable Kumar Barve
Chair, Housc Environment and Transportation Committee

House Office Building, Room 251
6 Bladen St,

Annapolis, MD 21401
RE: Hold HB67 in Committee
Dcar Chair Barve,

LiUNA Local 710 represents more than 700 members who reside in
Maryland. We care about good-paying jobs with bencfits.

With that in mind, Local 710 respectfully asks that you hold HB67 in
committee. This bill will have a negative impact 270/American Legion
Bridge/495 project. essentially killing it. This project is very important
to LiUNA because there will be a project labor agreement with
Transurban on it. Consequently, this project is a game-changer for us
as will create thousands of good-paying union jobs with health
insurance and a pension.

Please hold HB67 so that the 270/American Legion Bridge/495 project
can move forward.

Sincerely,

Miguel Dy

Business Manager



